
 
 

Next OSDP National Broadcast -- December 15, 2012 
 
Michael Balcomb 
December 10, 2012 
 

Dear Members and Blessed Families, 

 

Thank you for your tremendous investment in the first OSDP National Broadcast last Saturday. It was a 

tremendous success with dynamic music, excellent presentations and moving testimonies. A total of 86 

communities throughout the nation viewed the broadcast with 2,251 participants! 

 

The second national broadcast will be this Saturday, December 15, from 1:00 to 4:00 PM EST. The 

format of the program will be the same as the first with lectures again delivered by capable ACLC 

Pastors. The overall quality will be better than the first based on our experience and your suggestions. A 

participation fee of $10.00 per person is again requested to help cover program costs. 

 

An exciting addition to the next broadcast will be the participation of our National President, Hyung Jin 

Moon, in the host program in New York City. He was very inspired by the first program and will deliver 

his greeting on December 15. 

 

An Internet link will be sent next week to community leaders for access to the broadcast. Guidelines will 

be included to help ensure the best Internet connection. Streaming will begin at 12:00 Noon EST to 

enable testing of the connection. 

 

We still have 3,000 participants to go in fulfilling True Parents' direction of educating 13,000 faith leaders 

in America through the Original Substance of the Divine Principle by Foundation Day. We can fulfill this 

direction through the next national broadcast if each of the 12 states with the District Headquarters' office 

educates at least 125 participants, and each of the remaining 38 states educates at least 40 participants. 

Let's do our best to complete this condition. 

 

Please work together now with your local pastor in inviting faith leaders, Ambassadors for Peace, 

witnessing contacts and Unificationists to this important educational experience. Everyone will be 

inspired and empowered! 

 

God Bless you, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

Executive Vice President 

 

 


